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Christian-Montgomery County Emergency Management Agency 

Special News Release (4/22/2020 12:50 pm)  

 

For Immediate Release on behalf of the Montgomery County, IL Health Dept: 

 
As of April 22, 2020, the Montgomery County Health Department has a confirmed case of Coronavirus of 

an employee at the Raymond, IL Dollar General Store. We have been in contact with the corporate office 

and they have been very cooperative. They have instituted proper cleaning protocols prior to this case 

that follows CDC recommendations. At this time, the store will remain open.  

The Raymond Dollar General Store will provide staff with face masks and gloves for their safety, and the 

safety of others who enter the store. Shopping at the Raymond Dollar General  Store within the last two 

weeks does not make you a “close contact”.  Simply shopping at the store does not mean that you were 

exposed to the virus. Montgomery County Health Department will continue to work with the Raymond 

Dollar General Store and its corporate office. 

If you should experience COVID-19 symptoms, as always, contact your healthcare provider for further 

instruction. Please call before you go! 

No additional information will be released as this is an ongoing investigation. 
 
We are all in this together!  / #OneTeamOneFight 

Questions can be directed to the Montgomery County Health Departments at: 

https://montgomeryco.com/health/ 

P: 217-532-2001 
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